
 

April 24, 2018 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian of GRADE 1-4 St. John XXIII Student: 

 

Looking forward to looking back! 
 

The St. John XXIII Catholic School yearbook committee is pleased to announce that it’s that exciting time 
of year again! It’s yearbook time! It is bursting with photos, student portraits, activities, highlights, and of 

course, space for special memories.   

Three years ago, I was excited to tell you that had so many wonderful memories increased the yearbook 

from its standard 20 pages to 40 pages! Two years ago I took the yearbook to a total of 52 pages. Last 
year I went even bigger. It saddens me to tell you that last year we had a struggle with lack of pictures 

submitted and orders. This year I will be lowering the cost of the yearbook back to $25.00, that will then 

decrease the amount of pages back to 52.  

With the help of parents and staff to capture class memories, playground smiles, group activities, school 

activities, field trips, special guests.  This year again I will be dedicating special space to capture our 
Grade 4 farewell celebrations.  My favorite of course… some of the best candid memories, those 

questions we all wonder... what are our kids really up to?  

The smiles and memories of our student’s year at St. John XXIII are remembered forever in a yearbook. 

As you make choices about purchases for your student, please consider the long-term value of a 

yearbook. For the price of a CD or a few music downloads, your student can have a book that captures 
forever the special events of this year. A yearbook grows more valuable over time. Can you say the same 

thing about a CD or a music download?  

 

Make sure your student doesn’t miss out on this opportunity! 

To order a yearbook(s) for your student(s), for the price of $25.00 each, please complete and 
return the below Yearbook order form by Thursday May 10, 2018.  

Cash/Cheque accepted (Cheques, please make out to Elk Island Catholic Schools (EICS) 
 

Looking forward to many more smiles—and an equally wonderful yearbook! 
 

 

P.S. Still calling all photographers! 
If you have ANY snapshots of students and or school activities that you want to be 

considered for this year’s book, please email then to myself no later than June 8th, 2018 
(berta_blair@shaw.ca)  

 
 

 

 
Please order me the 2017-2018 St. John XXIII Yearbook for GRADES 1-4  

 
 

(Student Name)       (Class Room Grade 1-4)  

(Student Name)       (Class Room Grade 1-4)  
 

How Many Copies    Total  
 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO Elk Island Catholic Schools (EICS) 


